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Friday, 3rd July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
This has been a busy week here at school. Our Science team have taught some excellent and 
interesting lessons for Year 10 and the Year 12s have been continuing to attend for some of their 
lessons. The remote learning continues for all year groups and our key worker group have also had 
a busy week. 
 
I am sure you will have heard that the guidance for returning to schools in September has now 
been released. The document is available here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-

outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools#section-4-assessment-and-accountability 
 
My team and I have been studying the document closely and we are making plans to 
ensure the safe opening of our school in September for all students. I will be in touch over 
the next couple of weeks to share more detailed plans and please be assured that we will 
always act in the best interests of our students and all in our community. 
 
 
Take care, stay safe, God bless, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Martin Bonner 
Head Teacher 
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